Department of
Environmental Protection

- ——— Marjory Stoneman Douglas Building
Jeb Bush 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard David B. Struhs
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000 Secretary

February 6, 2002

Mr. John Bunyak, Chief

Policy, Planning & Permit Review Branch
NPS — Air Quality Division

Post Office Box 25287

Denver, Colorado 80225

RE: Gulf Coast Recycling
Tampa, Florida
DEP File No. 0570057-012-AC, PSD-FL-326

Dear Mr. Bunyak:

Enclosed for your review and comment is a PSD application submitted by Gulf
Coast Recycling, Inc. for a new secondary lead furnace and refining kettles at their
existing facility in Tampa, Hillsborough County, Florida.

Your comments may be forwarded to my attention at the letterhead address or
faxed to the Bureau of Air Regulation at 850/922-6979. If you have any questions,
please contact Jeff Koerner, review engineer, at 850/921-9536.

Sincerely,
4 Dﬁzu/q //V ALy
é&/Al Linero, P.E.

Administrator
New Source Review Section

AAlL/pa
Enclosure

Cc: Jeff Koerner
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